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Your Ref.: AINE-KLH/584 Our Ref.: P9039/TL20134 14 April 2020

The Secretary

Town Planning Board

15/F, North Point Government Offices
333 Java Road,

North Point, Hong Kong

Dear Sir/Madam,
Request for Deferral
8.16 Application for

“Temporary Warehouse with Ancillary Office”
for a Period of 3 years
in Lots 617 BR.P., 618 B1 and 622 B R.Pin D.D. 9,
Nam Wa Po, Kau Lung Hang, Tai Po, New Territories
(Application no.: A/NE-KIL.H/584)

We would like to defer the consideration of the captioned s.16 application by the Town
Planning Board for a period of two months in order to allow sufficient time to address the
comments from the Water Supplies Department.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
Goldrich Planners & Surveyors Ltd.

o

Féeﬁcis Lau

cc. DPO/STN (Attn.: Ms. TANG Kwai Ying, Shirley by email; skytang@pland.gov.hk)
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